
 

 

 
 
 

 

Frigoglass appoints new Group Chief Financial Officer 

 
 

 
Athens, September 5, 2013 – Frigoglass is pleased to announce the appointment of Nikos Mamoulis to 

the position of Group Chief Financial Officer, effective October 15, 2013. He succeeds Panos Tabourlos 

who will assume the position of Director of Corporate Development.  

 

Nikos Mamoulis has more than twenty five years of experience in senior financial positions within different 

business sectors. Prior to joining Frigoglass, he held the position of Group Financial Controller of Coca-

Cola Hellenic. Formerly, he served as Regional Finance Director within the Coca-Cola Hellenic Group and 

Chief Financial Officer in Lafarge Heracles Group.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENQUIRIES  

Frigoglass  European financial press contact 

John Stamatakos   FTI Consulting  

Investor Relations Manager  Mark Kenny/Jonathan Neilan 

Tel: +30 210 6165767 Tel: + 353 1 66 33 686 

E-mail: jstamatakos@frigoglass.com E-mail: Jonathan.Neilan@fticonsulting.com 
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